We ask ALL of our students to embrace and employ our school expectations of Respect, Responsibility and Safety, whenever they are on school grounds.

MORNING:         Students must arrive in the morning after 8:15, when we have supervision on duty!  This ensures the safest of school environments.  Students are expected to line-up in the assigned grade-level areas and will be escorted to class at 8:30.

AFTER-SCHOOL:  Establishing routines and consistent practices for students is of vital importance to encourage positive student behavior and safety.  Thanks for developing a specific plan and meeting place for your child(ren) for after school activities or pick up.

1. ROUND-ABOUT Pick-up:  We ask that students being picked up at the “Roundabout” will wait at the fence-line gate, NOT on the playground to increase efficiency and safety.

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]PLAYGROUND Pick-up:  In our efforts to safeguard the well-being of all of ALL of our students, we ask that parents/guardian’s pick up their children after school outside of the gates nearest the YMCA.  This practice will cut down on additional foot traffic and guarantee that students have been picked up and are safely on their way home. We ask that students stay within the confines of the fence until they are picked up.  When students are dismissed it is extremely important that they go directly to the assigned zone for “pick-up” NOT to play on the “Dome” or other play toys. If they do not see their ride by 3:05 they will go to the front office to call for arrangements.

We ask that ALL families that plan to use the playground after school wait to enter school grounds until 3:05.  This will help us guarantee that ALL students have been picked up and are on their way home safely.  

FRIDAYS:  School is released at 12:56 so it is important that parents, wait and pick-up their children outside of the gate nearest the YMCA and return back onto campus at 1:05.

We understand and value that playing after school is a great way to build community and foster cross-class friendships. Therefore it is important that the playground rules and procedures are consistently followed both during and after school hours. This practice will be reviewed and emphasized with our students and staff as well

Thanks for your understanding and cooperation.

           “Make it A Great Day!”
         Ray Wilson
Principal,  Cascade View Elementary
                   (425) 831-4100
            (wilsonr1@svsd410.org)
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